
 
Regulatory Circular  RG 01-64 

 
DATE:  May 9, 2001 
 
TO:  Members and Member Firms 
 
FROM: Market Operations Department 

 
RE:  Rite Aid Corp.   (RAD) 

 
 

 
 
Trading restrictions in specific series in Rite Aid Corp. (RAD) have been lifted in 
the following Rite Aide series May, June and October 5, 7 ½ and 10. 

 
 
 

 Trading will resume in all RAD series on Wednesday, May 9, 2001. 
 
  

 
Any questions regarding this circular may directed to Kerry Winters at (312) 786-
7312. 


